
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M  
 
TO:  Ken Struckmeyer, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
 
FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 
 
DATE: 8 February 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Change the Name of the University Honors College to Honors 

College 
 
 
AAC reviewed and approved the attached proposal to change the name of the University 
Honors College to the name Honors College. 
 
At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 
2013. 



 
 
 

M    E    M    O    R    A    N    D    U    M 
 
 
 
TO:  Craig Parks, Chair of Academic Affairs Committee 
        
FROM:   Lisa Devine, Assistant Registrar 
 
DATE:   February 4, 2013 
 
SUBJECT:   Proposal to change name of the University Honors College 
 
At the meeting on September 6, 2012, the Catalog Sub Committee reviewed and 
approved the proposal to change the name from the University Honors College to Honors 
College. 
 
Rationale: 
 

The University Honors College is being confused with the relatively new 
University College.  Donors, students and alumni will have an easier time 
contacting us.  There will be no curricular changes; courses have already changed 
from UH to HONORS (Fall 2012). 


